From:

Sent: 23 March 2020 22:24

To: Planning

Subject: OBJECTION 2019/4826/P 35-37 Fairfax Road
Dear Sirs

As I explained in my earlier submission, dated 25 November 2019, T am very concerned to read about Rabbi
Katz' plans for moving from 47 Fairfax Road to the larger double-unit property at 35-37 Fairfax Road, to
extend the reach of the synagogue he has been running (illegally?) at No 47 where he has been an
inconsiderate neighbour. His transgressions include noise, total disregard of the regulated opening hours,
rubbish being piled high externally, food waste discarded on the slip road which encourages rats etc etc.

His latest plans for the synagogue mention the large, and increased, numbers expected, and exponentially-
increased hours. If allowed to go ahead, he will have a two-storey property situated within the same
building as many residents' homes: when buying them they could have had absolutely NO expectation of a
religious meeting house with extended hours, many visitors and late-night noise, being their immediate
neighbour within their block of flats!

Despite Rabbi Katz' assertions that ours is a "Jewish area" , there are many people of all faiths, and none, as
well as non-practicing Jews, who make up our peace-loving community.

Please note my continuing OBJECTION to these proposals and take close account of the objections of
residents. T would appreciate my name and address being redacted.

Yours faithfully



